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Dear  

  

I refer to your request for information submitted to Yorkshire Water dated 28th 
July 2025: 

  

"The Ryedale Plan - Sites Document was adopted in June 2019. It was a Ryedale 
District Council (RDC) plan that has since been subsumed into North Yorkshire 
Council. 

  

Did Ryedale District Council consult Yorkshire Water on this plan and/or did 
Yorkshire Water make formal representation to Ryedale District Council on this 
matter? If the answer is ‘yes' to any of my questions, please send me a copy of 
the Yorkshire Water response or responses to RDC and any communication 
between RDC and Yorkshire Water in respect of the Sites Document and sewage 
treatment capacity.  

  

In particular, I would like to know what, if anything, Yorkshire Water said to 
Ryedale District Council about the available capacity (or lack thereof) in its 
sewerage infrastructure in respect of the specific sites listed in the document." 

Yorkshire Water were notified by Ryedale District Council on the 9th November 2017 
of the 6 week consultation period on the local plan sites document and policy 
map. 

  



You have also requested copies of any communication from Yorkshire Water to 
Ryedale District Council. The data protection team have conversed with the 
business and have established we do not hold any of the requested data. As such 
for the purposes of paragraph 12(4)(a), a public authority may refuse to disclose 
information to the extent that it does not hold that information when an 
applicant’s request is received. 

The Local Planning Authority may have a record of any consultation responses 
received.  

  

We trust that the provision of this data satisfies your request.  In accordance with 
the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, if you are not satisfied with this 
reply to your request, you can ask for an internal review.  A request for an internal 
review must be submitted within 40 working days by contacting the Data 
Protection Team. 

  

Thank you for contacting Yorkshire Water. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Data Protection Team 

  

Email: EIR@Yorkshirewater.co.uk 
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